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Question 1 

According to the BoQ Bill 100 item no 10203, there are 682 trees to be taking down, please confirm 
if there is a permit for cutting these trees from the Environment Agency. 

Answer  

Currently, there is no authorization for cutting the trees, but the process has been already started by 
the Local Public Authority and shall be finalized in due time. 

Question 2 

According to the BoQ Bill 200 item no 20501, there are 350 trees to be planted. In tender 
documentation we didn't find any reference for type of the trees to be planted. In order to perform 
these planting trees works there must be provided a dendrological plan that indicates the places and 
types of trees to be planted. Please clarify this issue. 

Answer  

The Contractor has to prepare and submit for coordination with Local Public Authority the 
dendrological plan. The Local Public Authority will indicate the places and the types of the trees 
to be planted.  

Question 3 

We hereby request from the Employer for consideration of extension of Tender due to the reasons 
stated below:  

As you are aware, Turkey is observing Islamic religious celebration Eid-al-Adha (sacrifice day), the 
calendar corresponding with this period is starting on Saturday, 15th June and finishing on Sunday, 
23rd June. Therefore, from 15th June until 23rd June, it is widely holiday period in Turkey, during 
this period, the employees and the commercial markets widely be on holidays, so it will not be 
efficient or possible to carry out tender preparation works. Also, this time (until 24.06.2024) is 
insufficient for the Participant bank to prepare the tender security. While taking into consideration 
of the importance of the project, tenderer kindly request from your esteemed office to evaluate the 
above explained situation and a time extension of 10 (ten) days for the submission date in order to 
allow us to prepare a competitive and comprehensive bid. 

Answer  

 
The deadline for Tenders’ submission has been extended by July 01, 2024 through the Tender 
Notice Addendum published on ECEPP on June 14th, 2024. 

 


